
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Question and Answer at Athena – 15th October 4pm-6:30pm 

May I first introduce myself as Miss Amy Chapman, Director of Athena Sixth Form College in 

Downham Market. I am contacting you as I believe that your child may be interested in applying to 

our college to study either A Levels, Level 3 Vocational Courses or a combination of both.  

Athena Sixth Form College offers a highly personalised curriculum for ambitious young people. 

Students attend the college from a range of local secondary schools and the college has a reputation 

for academic excellence, one to one guidance on futures as well as an exciting extra-curricular offer 

to develop the whole student. Students benefit from a personalised curriculum; they are all well-

known and treated as individuals in order to develop both their intellectual abilities as well as 

helping them to develop as independent learners. We will ensure students achieve the highest 

possible academic outcomes through a combination of outstanding teaching and the close support 

needed to thrive in a more independent environment. 

Unfortunately we cannot invite you onto our site during these difficult times, however we have 

created a video which should give you an excellent view of college life, what it’s really like to be a 

student at Athena. Alongside our video, please do visit the website to see our full array of courses on 

offer as well as our academic requirements for entry. Please use the QR code or follow the link 

below. 

https://athena-college.co.uk/  

 

We know that parents and carers want the best for their children and that’s why we would like to 

offer you the opportunity to speak to one of our team on Thursday 15th October, anytime 

convenient to you from 4:00pm until 6:30pm. You can use this time to ask any questions at all, for 

example you may want some more information about one of our courses, student experiences, 

university applications or pastoral care. Anything you would like to know, please feel free to ask. 

To book a personalised telephone appointment please contact us by phone on 01366 389010 or by 

emailing us at hello@athena-college.co.uk . Our KS5 administrator will then issue you with an 

appointment time for one of us to call you. If your enquiry is specific, please see names and duties 

below to determine who would be most appropriate. We look forward to speaking with you about 

your child’s application to Athena Sixth Form College. 

https://athena-college.co.uk/
mailto:hello@athena-college.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Amy Chapman (Director of Sixth Form)  

General - Including Academic expectations, student experience, pupil premium/sixth form bursary 

and subject queries. 

a.chapman@downhammarketacademy.co.uk  

 

 

Mrs Rhiannon Evans-Ali (Assistant Headteacher, University & Higher Education Guidance)  

revansali@chesterton.cambs.sch.uk  

 

Mrs Sue Hudson (Head of Year 12 & 13) 

Pastoral care, safeguarding and welfare. 

s.hudson@downhammarketacademy.co.uk  

 

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Amy Chapman 

Director of Sixth Form 
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